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 James Taylor COMMNT2016/1538/P 30/04/2016  16:21:36 A comment to raise concern over the nature of what is proposed for the ground floor on the east flank 

at the rear of the property, on the boundary with no. 40. The proposed brick wall (see east flank on 

drawing 15-197-P- GA 51) will result in loss of light to the garden of no. 40 given both its height 

(increased from the current conservatory at the northern end) and it being a solid brick wall rather than 

the current glass conservatory.
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